
7:00pm 
Nov 26, 2020 
Virtual Google meet  
 
Bob Charchun, Heather Zarski, Linette Enzenauer, Janelle Evenson, Mandy Dux, 
Erica Lucas, Heather Parker, Ron Baier 
 
Opening Prayer: Bob Charchun 
 
Review and approval of October minutes read by Heather Z 
Erica made a motion, Linette second. Passed 
  
Additions to Agenda:  
-no additions  
 
Principals report: 
-OH&S did a government audit regarding covid protocols, the school scored very 
high and the safety within the school has been great 
-Spin the wheel and spirit days are ongoing virtually. 
-Nov 29th starts the advent calendar and the leadership is leading that as well. 
-Government announcement has not changed the school setting very much. In 
person until Dec 18th and the students will start the online Jan 4th- Jan 11 and 
hopefully return in person after that. 
-Online learning- is at capacity, so at this time St Pats is in person learning only. 
-Christmas concert will be virtually in some capacity. Details to come 
 
Treasurers Report 
-Erica Lucas 
Balance on Sept 30/20   $12315.02  
Subway outstanding 
 
  
New Business 
Parent Advisory 
Janelle reported on OLMP playground fundraiser, they have managed to accumulate 
around $45000 so far and will apply for matching grant in May. They are doing a 
Facebook auction, and will be doing raffle before Christmas. Round table discussion 
for donating funds. 
 Linette made a motion to donate $3000 to the source.  
Heather P second. Passed. 
Thank you to all families that have participated in these fundraisers so far, this is a 
very important need for our students moving forward. 
 
Parent Council 
 
Old Business 



-The Christmas sharing tree information in support of the Open Door will be sent 
out in the Smore. Staff will set up tree and accept donations at the school from 
students. 
  
Standing Committees  
Hot Lunch:  
First day Nov 27. The staff has volunteered to distribute committee members will 
meet at the door to receive from parent volunteer. 
Yearbook: no report  
Facebook: no report 
Breakfast Program: $2614.77 balance, no funding required at this time..  
 
New Business 
Ron inquired if the Christmas video may be sent to RoseAlta Lodge etc. This would 
be a wonderful spirit lifter and the school will for sure make arrangements. 
- Discussion of possibly taking a picture and submitting to the paper for the above 
playground donation. 
 
-member brought up the back sidewalk at the school which is new and has yet to be 
maintained. We ask all parents to call the city in report the unsafe conditions. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:41pm 
  
Thank you to all Parents who support the Parent Advisory Council. Please join us at 
anytime! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


